
 
 

 

 

 

 

21st September 2021 

JVe/ktr 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We will be holding our annual Open Evening for prospective Year 7 pupils and their 

parents on Thursday 30th September 2021.  As in previous years we will have a 

shortened day due to this event, therefore school will finish at 1.25pm.  Students in 

receipt of free school meals will be able to pre-order lunch via our website for that 

day and collect it at 1.25pm.  

 

Pupils unable to rearrange transport will be able to stay at school until 3.20pm, please 

inform your child’s Pastoral Leader if this is the case. 

 

Year Pastoral Leader 

7 Mrs E Jedrzejewski 
jedrzejewskie@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 

8 Miss S Withers 
witherss@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 

9 Mr T Fielding 
fieldingt@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 

10 Mr J Barnes 
barnesj@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 

11 Miss L Foulser 
foulserl@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 

12/13 Mrs K Chimanga 
chimangak@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 

 

School buses and taxis have been informed to collect pupils at 1.35pm.  Please note 

Farleigh Coaches and Nu Venture cannot do an earlier pick up so will leave at the 

normal time. 

 

School will be closed on Friday 1st October for an INSET day, details of which have been 

previously circulated and are displayed on our website.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Vennart 

Headteacher 


